
Financial Information and Encouragement 
We appreciate and need your ongoing financial 

support! The meeting asks every member and regular 
attendee to consider giving, according to one’s ability, as a 
spiritual practice.  It is not the size of the donation that 
matters, but the heart from which it is given. You may 
drop your tax-deductible gift in the box located at the back 
corner of our meeting room. 
  Financial giving is a concrete way in which we ALL can 
share in the ministry and outreach of Friends.  Thank you to 
all who faithfully contribute! May we continue to trust God 
to enable us to give with generous and open hearts! Please 
pledge for 2024. Forms are near the entry table. 
 

As of August 31, 2024 
 

Average Monthly Income -- $4180 
Average Monthly Expenses -- $5405 

YTD Expenses:$43,420 
 YTD Income from offerings: $33,436  

 
 
 
 

 

Zoom link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85381127592?pwd=Z01JTHFXN
VdzeTZqTUpwS1dmSFVxZz09 

Klamath Falls Friends Church 
Unprogrammed Worship 
Sunday, October 6, 2024 

10:00 am 
All Are Welcome 

Because we believe each person represents an image of the Divine 
and welcome the light that each individual brings, we open our doors 
to everyone. We encourage full participation by all in the life of our 
meeting. We recognize one another as equal travelers on the journey, 
seeking always to celebrate our joys and share our struggles together. 
May we create and tend an ethic of respect, reverence, safety, and 
listening. May we delight in our differences! 

 

1918 Oregon Ave., Klamath Falls, OR 97601 
To Reach Leigh Tolton, pastor 

pastorklamathfallsfriends@gmail.com 
541-363-6885 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85381127592?pwd=Z01JTHFXNVdzeTZqTUpwS1dmSFVxZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85381127592?pwd=Z01JTHFXNVdzeTZqTUpwS1dmSFVxZz09
mailto:pastorklamathfallsfriends@gmail.com


 

Sunday, October 6, 2024 
Unprogrammed Worship 

Welcome 
10:00-10:40 Silent (Unprogrammed) Worship 

Joys and Concerns 
Closing Prayer 

 
Announcements: 

• Klamath Interfaith Food Pantry had its busiest pantry night ever on 
the 24th--at least 60 families were served. Nearly every morsel of 
food was distributed this month! The total for September was 82 
families served, a total of 163 adults and 66 children. Thirty-three 
volunteers put in 131 hours. And 183 pounds of food was donated--a 
special thanks goes to Klamath Lutheran for buying extra bread, 
cheese and margarine for our clients. They are so happy to have 
Henley Key Club students and KU DECA students join the volunteers 
and help clients carry out their groceries. What great young people 
they are! 
 

• Klamath Interfaith Food Pantry’s Thanksgiving Meal Box sign-up was 
a huge success--70 families requested these special meal boxes. Linda 
distributed these request forms to congregations. Please open your 
hearts (and pocketbooks), "adopt a family,"  and make their 
Thanksgiving holiday extra special. Sherm's Thunderbird is giving KI a 
special deal on Butterball bone-in turkey breasts for this special event. 
When you shop at Sherm's, be sure to stop by and thank meat 
department manager Brian.  Leigh has the forms.  There are ten 
families for all of our church, so we may need one box per family unit.  
It’s an opportunity to get your whole extended family involved. 
 

• The blanket/sleeping bag drive will continue through January. 
Laundered or new blankets and sleeping bags are being gathered at 
the food pantry for give away in the winter.  Please bring used, clean 
blankets to the church office. 
 

• We still need toiletries for men and women and toilet paper. Please 
donate toilet paper or laundry detergent and leave it by the church 
office on Sundays and the items will find their way to the food pantry 
and into a grateful home.  Other items like soap and shampoo are not 
covered by other programs or the food bank, so everything you give is 
desperately needed. 
 

• Today please stay and help with the Mom’s Rising postcard drive. 
These are non-partisan postcards that are preaddressed.  We just 
need to write a short note of encouragement on each card. 
 

• October 13 is the Potluck. Please plan to come and be a part of the 
fellowship and communion.   
 

• October 18, 5:30-7:00 Klamath Interfaith Food Pantry Open House, 
1175 Crescent Ave; We have been asked to come and bring finger 
foods. 

 
• October 20 is a very important day for KFFC. Peace and Social 

Concerns meets at 9:00 AM in the pastor’s office. After meeting for 
worship, we will have a Circle of Friends to talk about what being a 
part of the church means to you. 
 

• October 27 is Meeting for Worship with Attention to Business.  Wendy 
is presiding. 
 

• November 17 is Peace and Social Concerns at 9:00 


